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Example Letter 

Dear Mrs Smith, 

Today, we learned about what life is like for children at elementary schools in Japan. At first, I 

thought their lives would be very different to ours, but I actually learned that Japanese schools 

are quite similar too! I think some of these rules would be very good for our school, but some 

of them might not be so good. 

First, I think having no school uniform would be a great idea! We would be able to wear our 

own clothes every day, and our parents wouldn’t have to buy us school uniforms anymore 

(they can be expensive)! I also think that having indoor shoes would also be really good for our 

school, because it would keep the floors clean which would help the cleaners, and the shoes 

look comfortable too.  

However, I don’t think eating lunch together in the classroom would be a good idea, because it 

would get quite messy with food falling on the floor and onto our desks. Even though serving 

each other lunch would be nice because we could improve our team-working skills, our 

classrooms are quite small, so I think it would be difficult to find the space for the food in the 

big serving containers. 

I enjoyed learning about Japanese schools today, and I hope you will consider my ideas. I think 

these new rules could make our lives at school even better! 

Yours sincerely, Bob 

 


